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Summer of “Star Wars” in Brick, Lakewood, and Pt. Beach Libraries 

 
TOMS RIVER – This will be the Summer of “Star Wars” at the Brick, Lakewood, and Point 
Pleasant Beach Branches of the Ocean County Library.  
 
Visit one of the branches to get your program passport, then attend three programs in 
Brick, two in Point Pleasant Beach, and one in Lakewood to enter to win a “Star Wars” 
grand prize.  
 
The Brick Branch, 301 Chambers Bridge Road, 732-477-4513 

 “Star Wars Camp” at 6 p.m. Thursday, July 13 and 20  

 Ocean County Library’s Puppet Show Players’ “5-Minute Star Wars Stories” at 
2:30 p.m. Wednesday, July 19.  

 
The Point Beach Branch, 710 McLean Ave, 732-892-4575  

 “Star Wars Storytime” at 11 a.m. Monday, July 10  

 The Ocean County Library’s Puppet Show Players’ “Star Wars Stories” at 3:45 
p.m. Monday, August 7 

 “Star Wars Jedi Training Academy” at 11 a.m. Thursday, August 10 
 
The Lakewood Branch, 301 Lexington Ave, 732-363-1435 

 The Ocean County Library’s Puppet Show Players’ “5-Minute Star Wars Stories” at 
3:30 p.m. Friday, August 18.  

 
These programs are free and open to the public, but registration is required. To register 
call the branch or visit tinyurl.com/OCLSummerOfStarWars  
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